
HOT LUNCH ROUND 1 – ORDER NOW! 

It’s time to register & order 

on the PAC Hot Lunch Website: 

https://peacearch.hotlunches.net 
Hot Lunch ordering is now open on our PAC website (peacearch.hotlunches.net). It’s our 

general PAC site, and all Peace Arch parents are encouraged to register to stay in touch with 

what’s going on at our school, even if you don’t order Hot Lunch for your child.  

** You must re-register EVERY year! Access Code is “PAHL” ** 

You must first register your family’s user profile name as a PARENT, then once your child's 

classroom teacher has been firmly established, ADD your child(ren) as STUDENTS. Then you 

may place your order. Grades 1-7 order in Round 1; Kindergarten added for Rounds 2 & 3. 

PAYMENTS for Hot Lunch will be ONLINE ONLY, through PAYPAL.  

You do not need a PayPal account – you can simply pay with your 

debit or credit card as a PayPal guest. Payment is now due at the 

time of ordering. Please note: Cash and Cheques are no longer accepted! 
 

Round 1 of Hot Lunch is DELIVERED to Classrooms 

October 5 – December 21, 2018 
 

Online Ordering Open September 14 – 28, 2018 

***DEADLINE FRIDAY, SEPT. 28*** 
 

Concession available ONLY on Hot Dog & Pizza Days. 
 

Weekly Parent Volunteers Needed!!  This year our enthusiastic Grade 7 Lunch 

Monitors will distribute food in the classrooms, but we need Parent Volunteers to be Hot 

Lunch Leaders (10:45am-12:45pm) and Pod Supervisors (11:45am-12:20pm). If you are 

available to help sort food into bins or supervise in a Pod, please email us or volunteer here: 

www.volunteersignup.org/WE7RA 
 

Questions? Suggestions? Want to help? Email PeaceArchHotLunch@gmail.com 

THANK YOU for your support!! 
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